Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

November 19, 1979

Robert Grant Director, Employee Relations Mary Bollert Hall

Dear Mr. Grant:

Re: Dues Increase

Please be advised that the membership of AUCE Local 1 has just voted in favour of an increase in dues.

Dues for full-time employees will be raised from the present \$6.50 to \$9.00 per month. Part-time employee dues will be increased from \$3.00 to \$4.25.

Kindly arrange for payroll deductions to be adjusted accordingly, effective with the first pay period for full and part-time employees falling in December.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.

Yours truly,

Michelle McCaughran Union Co-ordinator

MM/IM cc. J. Lomax, Chief Accountant